
 
October 12, 2022 
 
Mr. Curt J. Cassidy, P.E., CFM 
Director of Public Works 
City of Mesquite 
1515 North Galloway Ave. 
Mesquite, TX 75149 
 
RE:  RECOMMENDATION OF AWARD OF CONTRACT 

Water and Paving Improvements for Eastridge Park, Byrd Estates, Viva, 
Catalina and Flamingo Way (City Contract No. 2022-118) 

 
Dear Mr. Cassidy, 
 
On August 25, 2022, bids were received for the above referenced project.  Three (3) bids were received, 
as follows: 

Estrada Concrete Company, LLC $11,195,506.00 
Urban Infraconstruction $14,568,641.00 
Ragle, Inc. $17,248,832.00 

 
We have reviewed the qualification information provided by the low bidder, Estrada Concrete Company, 
LLC. In addition, Estrada Concrete Company, LLC has done work for the City of Mesquite on numerous 
previous projects. Based on this project history, they appear to be a qualified bidder. 
 
Therefore, we recommend that the City of Mesquite award the contract for the Water and Paving 
Improvements for Eastridge Park, Byrd Estates, Viva, Catalina and Flamingo Way (City Contract No. 
2022-118) to Estrada Concrete Company, in the amount of $11,195,506.00. 
 
Please let me know if you have questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Lisa Crossman, P.E. 
Assistant City Engineer 


